
PRAYER LETTER	 NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2020

Germano Family Update

Praises: 
• House for our 

family and for 
the church 

• National 
Pastors’ 
Christmas 

• Changed visas 
• Blessed 

Christmas 
activities 

Prayer Needs: 
• Move 
• Settling in  
• Church plant in 

Barahona 
• Finished visa 

and I.D. card 
process 

Video Update: 
• Take a few 

minutes to view 
our latest 
Germano 
Minute and 
share it with 
others!

Looking Behind 
The most wonderful time of 
the year can sometimes be 
the busiest time of the year! 
We were approved to 
change our residency visa 
type, and we will finish the 
process in the spring. God 
blessed the national pastors’ Christmas event in a great way. We had one of 
the best activities to date, and all of the men received a box of food and an 
offering. We continued to pray for God’s leading for housing, but we had 
about given up hope for this year with Christmas coming. Tim and Bro. 
Autrey went out one more time to search for housing before the holidays, 
and the Lord led them to a great option. After much prayer, we signed the 
contract! It is a large enough house for our family to live comfortable on 
the second floor via a private staircase outside with the church meeting on 
the first floor. We will be able to use the rooms for the church as an office 
and Sunday school classrooms along with a large area in the living room 
and dining room for the sanctuary. Thank you so much for your prayers! 
God has something better in store for His work! 

Looking Ahead 
We have already packed many things, and we will finish up in the next few 
weeks. We are planning on moving in the month of January. Pray as we set 
up our household in Barahona and put everything in order here in the 
capital. Pray as we transition to life and ministry in the new city as well as 
for opportunities to share the gospel. Also, we are asking for prayer for the 
final steps of the process in changing our visa so that we can receive 
identification cards. We trust that you had a Merry Christmas and Happy 
New Year! We are praying for you as you start this new year that God 
would give you many more opportunities to serve Him! 

God bless, 

The Germanos
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